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Cooroy, Cooroy-Belli Creek Road 
Project update 
The 2022 flooding event caused damage at 
several locations on Cooroy-Belli Creek Road.  
 
Sunshine Civil Solutions Pty Ltd (SCS) has been 
awarded the contract to undertake works at 179 
Cooroy-Belli Creek Road.  
  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Reconstruction will include:  
• earthworks 
• concrete bored piles  
• rock embankment stabilisation 
• subsoil drains and surface drainage works 
• pavement replacement.  
 
These works will help provide long-term 
stabilisation of the road.  
 
The flood recovery effort for Noosa Council is 
jointly funded by the Commonwealth-State 
Disaster Recovery Funding Arrangements.  
 
 
 
 
 

Construction timing 
Site establishment and construction will start in 
April 2024. Construction will take about three 
months, weather and construction conditions 
permitting.  

Traffic and community impacts 
Lane closure  
Due to the confined working area, one lane of this 
section of Cooroy-Belli Creek Road must be closed 
to ensure the safety of motorists and workers.  
 
Two lanes of traffic will be reduced to one lane 
during this time under the control of temporary 
traffic signals.  
 
Please refer to the map showing the location of the 
works. Other reconstruction projects also 
underway across the hinterland include:  

• Old Ceylon Road 
• Happy Jack Road  
• Black Pinch Road 
• Cootharaba Road 
• Musa Vale Road.  

Motorists are reminded to drive to the changed 
conditions and follow signage.  
 
Work hours 
Construction will generally be completed between 
Monday and Friday, 6.30am-5pm. Advance notice 
will be provided to adjacent residents about any 
work outside these hours.  
 
Audible noise and vibration  
Audible noise and vibration from construction 
activities, such as piling, can be expected.  
 
Reversing beepers and flashing lights are a safety 
requirement on heavy machinery and will be used 
during work hours. 
 

Land slip damage at 179 Cooroy-Belli Creek Road  

Stay Updated  
noosa.qld.gov.au/disaster-recovery-2022-floods  
facebook.com/noosacouncil 

Contact Us 
07 5329 6500 
disasterrecovery@noosa.qld.gov.au 
(Subject line: 179 Cooroy-Belli Creek Road) 

We acknowledge the significant disruption 
along Cooroy-Belli Creek Road arising from 
recent bridge renewal and these flood 
recovery repairs.  
 
Thank you for your ongoing patience while 
Council maintains and repairs critical hinterland 
assets. 
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Cooroy-Belli Creek Road, Cooroy – changed traffic conditions  

 

Source: Google Earth 


